AECOM Technology - Official Statement
At AECOM, we believe that the work of UNISDR and strengthening of the Global Platform is critical to our collective future.  There is clear evidence that climate is changing in various ways around the world. This change is affecting many people's lives for the worse.  The future includes great uncertainty about the consequences of changing climate for populations around the world.  AECOM understands that without an integrated global effort to mitigate the increased loading of carbon into the atmosphere, adaptation of built environments to reduce future risk and development of comprehensive programs for disaster risk reduction for vulnerable populations, we will not be able to meet humanities purpose – to optimize conditions for human development over time.  Without success in disaster risk reduction, health, economic opportunity, and maintenance of an effective social fabric are all in doubt.
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